
	
  

	
  

Bradford on Avon 
Neighbourhood Policing Team 
bradfordonavonnpt@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk 

Dear resident, 
 

Car crime has occurred in your neighbourhood 
 
As a part of a pro-active initiative, we are promoting the 
following crime reduction advice: 
 

• Remove valuables, cash, keys and  Sat Nav’s from 
your vehicle, even on private driveways. 

• Do not leave any objects or items on clear view 
including clothing and bags in particular. 

• Lock, then physically check your vehicle is secure 
before leaving it unoccupied. 

• wipe away any suction marks on the windscreen 
• Glove compartments are often the first place 

checked, this is not a secure place for a Sat Nav! 
• Report any suspicious activity at the time it occurs. 

If you have any information regarding crime or suspicious 
activity, please call 101 or email 
bradfordonavonnpt@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
PC Lee Pelling, PCSO Andrew MacLachlan (BoA NPT) 


